
Princess Margaret Public School 
 

351-13th Avenue East 
Prince Albert SK  S6V 2N3 

Phone 306-763-5217 
Principal - Mr. Jaret Nelson 

Vice-Principal – Mrs. Jana Wilkie 
Secretary – lkalinowski@srsd119.ca 

Office hours:  8:30-11:50; 12:35-3:30 

March 2025 
 

Please remember to check in at the office when entering the school 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
PK/K – Days as indicated 

3 
 
Arts Club 3:30-4:45 

 
 
 
PK 

4 
 

Games Club  
3:30-4:45 

Movie Night 5:30 
 
K 

5 
 

SCC Meeting 
(5:30) 

 
 
PK 

6 
 
 
 
 
 
K 

7 
 

Ribbon Skirt Day 
 
 
 

10 
 

 
 
 
 
PK 

11 
 
 
 
 

 
K 

12 
 

Interviews  
3:30-8:30 

 
 
PK 

13 
 

Wolfmania  
(Gym Blast) 

 
 
K 

14 
 

Convention 
No Classes 

 

17 
 

Hot Lunch Forms 
go home 

Arts Club 3:30-4:45 
 

PK 

18 
 

Games Club  
3:30-4:45 

 
 
K 

19 
 

 
 
 
 
PK 

20 
 

Wapiti Ski Trip 
Grades 5-8 

 
 
K 

21 
 

Hot Lunch Orders 
Due 

 
 
K 

24 
 

 
 
 
 
PK 

25 
 
 
 
 
 
K 

26 
 

Hot Lunch  
(Extreme Pita) 

 
 
PK 

27 
 
 
 
 
 
K 

28 
 

PK Family 
Engagement  
(1:00-2:00) 

 
 

31 
 
Hot Lunch Forms go 

home 
Arts Club 3:30-4:45 

 
 
PK 

    

 



 

 
 
Principal’s News 
 
March is upon us, oh so close to spring!  We hope everyone had a great winter break in February!  
 
Please welcome Mr. Alderic Georget to our school community, he is replacing Ms. Amanda Murphy as 
a mentor. Alderic comes with a variety of experience working with caregivers and children and is 
looking forward to supporting our families and students. 
 
Thank you so much to our SCC for organizing Staff Appreciation Week, all of the snacks and the lunch 
were so nice and really made us feel special.  
 
We hope to see all of our families come out on March 4th for our Movie Night sponsored by our School 
Community Council. We will be viewing Moana 2. 
 
Tuesday, March 5th, our SCC will get together for a meeting at 5:30. We are always looking for new 
parents to come and help us with ideas to build our school community council.  
 
Ribbon Skirt/Shirt Day is on March 7, the Ribbon Skirt and Shirt symbolizes identity, traditions, and 
strength of First Nations people. 
 
Caregiver/teacher conferences are on Wednesday, March 12th from 3:30 - 8:30. We have sent an 
email/message through Edsby that will give you a link to book your in-person or telephone interview. If 
you did not select a time, you can expect a phone call from your child’s teacher that evening. If you 
have problems booking a conference time, please call the office at 306-763-5217. 
 
This month's hot lunch is Extreme Pita on March 26th (payment is due March 21). 
 
Thursday, March 13th is a big day and evening as we are having our second annual Wolfmania (a gym 
blast) for all grades. 
 
Our students in grade 5-8 who signed up and paid for the school ski trip will be heading to Wapiti on 
March 20th. 
 
With warmer temperatures showing up we experience a variety of playground conditions throughout 
the day, in the morning we have icy conditions that require caution when walking and then by the 
afternoon we have slushy and even pond like conditions so it is recommended that students have an 
extra set of clothes with them in case a puddle happens to get them. 
 
Have a great month!  Spring is around the corner! 

 

 
Jaret Nelson 
Principal 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
New Mentor!! 
 
My name is Alderic Georget.  I am proud to be joining the staff at Princess Margaret as a 
School Mentor.  I have a wife named Tamica and a son named Draven.  We have two 
dogs at home named Jake & Jessie.  Jake is a 4-year-old teacup poodle & Jessie is a 
16-year-old Shih Tzu mix. 
I enjoy riding my motorcycle in Spring, Summer & Fall.  I enjoy going to Waskesiu with 
my family.  We enjoy travelling together.  I like to go swimming and enjoy many outdoor 
activities including camping & fishing.  I am currently involved with community theater 
and I will be performing in the play called "Misery" for Odyssey Production in April. 
 
I look forward to working with the students and community of Princess Margaret 
Public School. 
 
                
 

Phys. Ed. News 
 
Congratulations to the Grade 7/8 Boys basketball team who won the Red Division 
Championship.  Good job!!! 
 
Badminton will be starting this month for the Grade 7/8 boys and girls. 
 
There will be an optional Ski Trip to Wapiti Valley Ski and Board Resort for Grade 5-8 
students.  This is happening March 20, 2025.  Consent forms were due February 28, 
2025, and if your child is attending, full payment is required to be given to their 
homeroom teacher no later than March 7, 2025. 
 
                
 
 

Movie Night  
featuring Moana 2 

Tuesday, March 4, 2025 
Only $5.00 per family 

Doors Open at 5:30 p.m. and movie starts at 6:00 p.m. 

Students must come with an adult. 

Bring a comfy lawn chair and/or blankets 
 

 


